
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Monday, 17 September 2018 12:41 PM 
To: 'Ruchi Bhatt' 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2015/2 Family Friendly Work Arrangements - request for extension of time 

 
Dear Ms Bhatt, 
 
I advise an extension of time has been granted. Ai Group is to file its submissions in relation to 
AM2015/2 by 4pm Thursday, 20 September 2018. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Casey Sutton 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4648 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
From: Ruchi Bhatt [mailto:Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 17 September 2018 12:12 PM 

To: Chambers - Ross J 
Subject: AM2015/2 Family Friendly Work Arrangements - request for extension of time 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
The Australian Industry Group is required to file submissions in reply today concerning the above 
matter. Unfortunately, we will not be in a position to do so and respectfully request an extension 
to file such submissions by close of business on Friday 21 September 2018. 
 
We thank the Commission for its consideration of our request. 
 
Kind regards,  
Ruchi.  
 
Ruchi Bhatt 
Senior Adviser – Workplace Relations Policy 

 

51 Walker Street, North Sydney NSW 2060 
T: 02 9466 5513 
M: 0400 395 348 
E: ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au 

www.aigroup.com.au  
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